
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Bridestowe Family 

Today we confirmed September staffing and were pleased to be able to offer the consistency of all four 

classes being taught by known adults.  

Mrs Baker will become a full-time teacher of Owlets, providing security and consistency for our new 

September starters. Mrs Lammas will remain as Tawny Owls teacher, providing stability in the key year 

groups at Key Stage One. Mrs Harris and Mrs Sharland will both be increasing their teaching time at school 

and leading Snowy Owls and Barn Owls respectively. Mrs Sherring provides strong experience and stability 

as a known adult for one day a week in both classes. This builds a superb Key Stage Two team who will 

provide the very best support for our learners as they move through our school.  

This strong teacher team will be complemented by Mrs Davies, Mrs Houghton, Ms Dewsbery and Mrs 

Dixon. All four are strong and experienced Teaching Assistants who have excellent relational skills with our 

children. Mrs Dixon joins us from Okehampton Primary School and has a previous 25-year career as a 

teacher, adding huge experience to our team.  

 

Mrs Reid’s appointment to be Deputy Headteacher at a nearby school is to be celebrated as is Mrs 

Brendon’s completion of her Qualified Teacher Status assessment, which allows her to take up a full-time 

teaching role within our Trust.  

Mrs Butler’s, Miss Spooncer’s and Mrs Green’s redeployment to other Moorland Hub schools means they 

remain part of our Trust family. 

All will be forever welcome at Bridestowe and we wish them the best in their new roles.  

 

 

Stars of the Week 
Juliet – flourishing in Creative Art work 

Flynn – flourishing in science activities, and sharing his 

ideas 

Lara – flourishing in her times table recall 
Year 4 and 5 – showing ambition and respect whilst on 
residential and representing the school so well 
Team Points: Oak 

 
  
 
Year 4/5 Residential 

The Year 4/5 children have had a fantastic 3 days in north Cornwall this week on their residential. 76 

children from 8 small schools in our Trust came together for 3 days of adventurous activity and team 

building. The highlight certainly was the day Surfing at Polzeath beach – seeing the children challenge their 

fears and conquer the waves was amazing to experience.  

The children made new friends and built confidence in all areas – thank you to them all.  

Bridestowe Primary School – With Respect and Ambition We Flourish Together 

30/06/2023 
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Sports Day 

We are looking forward to Sports Day next Wednesday. Families are invited 
to join us for a picnic lunch from 11.45am on the field before events begin 
at 12.30pm. 
Mrs Berry will be providing a special school picnic lunch for the children, 
and families are asked to bring along their own lunch to enjoy. School lunch 
options are: Chicken Nuggets/Quorn Nuggets, Potato Wedges, veg sticks 
and a cupcake. Sandwich options will also be available but not Jacket 
Potatoes. Please order in the normal way via School Gateway. 

We are watching the weather forecast carefully and are very hopeful the much-needed rain waits until 

Wednesday evening! A decision on postponement will be made no later than Tuesday morning. Our back-

up date, if needed, will be the 18th of July.  

 

*There will be NO Running Club after Sports Day* 

 

FoBS Summer Fair 

Next Friday is FoBS summer fair – FoBS kindly request 

donations of bottles of wine for the ever popular ‘wine or 

water’ game and also cakes and bakes for the refreshments 

stall. Please hand any donations to a FoBS committee 

member by Friday morning. Thank you 

 

NEU Strikes 

Both Wednesday 5th and Friday 7th July are planned strike 

days by the NEU. We expect the school to be open as 

normal, however this cannot be confirmed definitively until 

the morning of the strike days. Information was sent earlier 

this week. 

 

Butterfly Release 

The Owlets released 10 butterflies into the sensory garden. 
The children enjoyed observing them fluttering from flower 
to flower.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Words of the Week  
In order to develop the children’s vocabulary, each class teacher chooses one 
word to discuss and model using in class with their children. Here are next 
week’s words:- 
Owlets - different 
Tawny Owls - determined 
Snowy Owls - elated 
Barn Owls - repetition 
 

 

Book Review by Mrs Reid 

“Danny Champion of the World” by Roald Dahl                                                         

Imagine being 9 years-old, waking at 2 in the morning, then getting into an 
old car and driving it around dark lanes to find a missing person (don’t do it!). 
This is the sort of adventure that Roald Dahl had the imagination to include 
in “Danny, Champion of the World”.  

What seems like a story of childhood idyll is tinged with sadness. Danny lives 
in a caravan at the garage his father owns and runs in the countryside, going 
to school, learning how to maintain and fix car engines, and observing the 
sometimes strange people who live locally. His mother died when he was 
very young, and there is that sense of loss, despite the fact that the story 
demonstrates to us what a fantastic father Danny’s dad is throughout.  

Naturally, this being a Roald Dahl story, a nasty character appears who needs 
to be overcome. It comes in the form of Mr Victor Hazell, a wealthy landowner who threatens Danny with 
retribution should he find fingerprints on his Rolls Royce after it has been worked on in the garage.  

This triggers a plan to humiliate Mr Hazell involving poaching, pheasants, raisins and several local, 
sympathetic community members.  

There is plenty of suspense, and a sense of danger in this story, as well as joy and triumph, but its real 
magic lies in its invention and clever plot twists. 

Listen to an hour and a half long fully dramatized recording of the story by clicking on this link:_ 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=OsZf8ykzHvA 

Time to Talk 

As part of our school focus on getting children talking and improving their Oracy, we have a topical, weekly 

question and picture for you to discuss as a family:- 

 

The Met Office issued yellow hot-weather warnings to 

seven regions across England last weekend including 

the South West.  

What can you do to stay safe in the sun and keep cool? 

Watch and listen to the Slip, Slop, Slap and Wrap 

Summer Safety Song for Kids animation by clicking on 

the link below:- 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=MfoBA3cBJSM 

 

 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=OsZf8ykzHvA


    

Next Week 
Monday *Mindfulness Club 3.15-4.00pm; *Athletics Club 3.15-4.00pm 

Tuesday Local Heroes – Meet the Police Officer  
*Photography Club, 3.15-4.00pm 

Wednesday Potential Industrial Action 
Sports Day and Picnic Lunch  
NO RUNNING CLUB 

Thursday September Intake Transition Afternoon, 1.15-3.05pm  
*Cheerleading Club 3.15-4.15pm; *Cricket Club 3.15-4.15pm 

Friday Potential Industrial Action 
Open the Book Assembly 
Parental Book Look, 2.45pm 
FoBS Summer Fair, 3.30-6.00pm 

*Your child must be booked into after-school clubs via School Gateway in order to take part  

 

Diary Dates 
July 

10th  September Intake Transition Afternoon, 12.00-3.05pm 

12th  Forest School, EYFS, Y1-3 
KS2 Summer Performance, 1.30pm @ Methodist Chapel 

13th  September Intake Transition Afternoon, 12.00-3.05pm 

14th  Football Workshop 

17th  Forest School – EYFS, Years 4-6 
Y6 Meet The Tutor Evening @ Okehampton College 

18th  September Intake Transition Day 
Reserve Sports Day 

19th  Circus in a Day – Whole School 

20th  Y6 Beach Trip 

21st   Leavers’ Assembly 
Last Day of Term 

 

Mr A. Hill – Principal 

ahill@dmatschools.org.uk 

01837 861361 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Whole School Attendance 

95.6% 

mailto:head@bridestowe-primary.devon.sch.uk


 



 


